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To whom it may concern,

Any legislation that would limit the sale of internal combustion engines in the state of Maine, | STRONGLY
OPPOSE.Trying to model any legislation for clean air after California legislation is ludicrous in the state of Maine as the
volume of traffic is no comparison at all.

Registered Maine Republican voter

Vera Young

Cherryfield, ME 04622



